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Donna Conkling

From: Merle Brenner <merlebsteveb@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 05, 2021 9:43 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Pot  Dispensaries in Scarsdale

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

I am strongly opposed to having access to pot dispensaries in Scarsdale. 

It will only benefit the store owner and will harm our children who will unwittingly Be exposed to pot. 

Please do something before it is too late. 

Thank you. 

Merle Brenner 

1 Christie Place West 

Scarsdale, New York 

 

Sent from my iPad 


